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CLEAN FOR THE QUEEN CAMPAIGN 

 
Volunteers of Godalming & Farncombe and Councillors got together over the weekend of the 5 & 6 

March to undertake community litter picks as part of the Keep Britain Tidy’s Clean for The Queen 

campaign.   

 

Residents of Farncombe tackled litter around the village centre and Broadwater Park on Saturday, 5 

March.  While 4th Godalming Brownies and Busbridge Rainbows were joined by the Mayor of Godalming 

on Sunday, 6 March and litter picked the Burys Field, the Phillips Memorial Ground and parts of the High 

Street. 

 

Brown Owl, Alison Sargeant said “We are delighted to have been able to work on this fantastic 

community event to help Clean for The Queen.  Our promise asks us to ‘serve the Queen and my 

community’ so we could not think of a better way even though it was Mothering Sunday.” 
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